
 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

To: School Board Members             

                       

From:  Kerry M. Leider    

 

Date: July 31, 2014 

 

Re: Long-range Facilities Plan Construction or Professional Service Contracts 

 

Pursuant to School Board Resolution #B-8-09-2660 the following Professional Service contracts 

pertaining to the Long-range Facilities Plan were signed by Bill Hanson during the month of 

July: 

        

   Contractor                                  Amount                              Description 

Twin Ports Testing    $2,226.00 Structural Steel Inspection for Truss 

Repairs at LPMS 

American Engineering Testing   $   500.00 Thickness Testing of Intumescent 

Fireproofing at LPMS for Truss Repairs 

Qualtim     $8,000.00    Third Party Technical Review of Proposed 

Truss Repairs at LPMS (Amended) 

 

The Agreements listed above are available for review by School Board members upon request.  

If you wish to have copies of this information, please contact the Facilities Management Office. 

 

 


